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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES

RE: 2021 REGIONAL STREET PROGRAM
NAIRN AVENUE WATERMAIN RENEWAL – STADACONA STREET TO ALLAN STREET
NAIRN AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION – STADACONA STREET TO WATT STREET

Please be advised that Nairn Avenue will be under construction for a watermain renewal and
pavement reconstruction with an anticipated start date the week of May 2, 2022.

The streets impacted as part of this project are:
· Watermain Renewal – Nairn Avenue from Stadacona Street to Allan Street; and
· Pavement Reconstruction – Nairn Avenue from Stadacona Street to Watt Street.

This project includes full-excavation concrete reconstruction, as well as pavement renewal,
watermain and catch basin installation, curb and sidewalk reconstruction and asphalt tie-in work.

Construction will be completed in three stages.

In Phase 1, only eastbound travel will be allowed; westbound traffic will be rerouted to Talbot
Avenue. Phases 2 and 3 will maintain at least one lane of travel in each direction. Turning
movements may be temporarily restricted when required. Temporary closures of individual
approaches may be necessary for repair work; we will notify affected businesses in advance.

Construction start: week of May 2, 2022
Duration: approximately six months
Impacted streets and intersections: Nairn Avenue from Stadacona Street to Watt Street

Emergency access will be maintained throughout the duration of the project. Garbage and recycling
collection will not be affected; you are asked to continue to place bins out on collection day. The
contractor will relocate the garbage and recycling as needed. Residents are asked to put their house
numbers on their collection bins so that our crews can return them to the proper locations.




